## Paddlin' 4 Paws is Wedowee Kiwanis Club program

Wedowee Kiwanis Club held their regular weekly meeting on Monday, Feb. 6. In the president's absence, Jo Ann Lanier called the meeting to order. The group then enjoyed the El Chilar buffet.

Kiwanian Terry Lovvorn introduced his special guests, Chuck Smith and Patt High. Chuck gave an excellent report on new happenings at Randolph County Animal Shelter. He said the success of the shelter is due to the many volunteers and donations from the public. He invited the group to visit any time to see how well the animals are

Patt High then showed the group one of the cardboard boats that will participate in the Fourth Annual Paddlin' 4 Paws. This fundraiser is truly a fun-raiser for those who at-

treated

tend. This year's race will be May 12 at Chimney Cove. Along with the boat races, there will be pony rides, inner tube races, great barbecue and a special treat - the Lard Bucket Band will play by land and by sea.

If you want to build a boat for this year's race, you are in luck. There are two building dasses, Feb. 11 at Roanoke's a.m.-noon and Monday, Feb. 13, at Lineville Elementary Auditorium from 6-8 p.m.
For more details, you may contact Patt High at 256-363-1056 or www.HighAirs.

Kids' Town Park from 10

contact Patt High at 256-363-1056 or www.HighAirs. com. If you don't think you have the boat-building skills of Noah, you might want to sponsor a team. Call or email Patt at highairs@gmail.com